[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks for reaching out.  
Regarding the timely reporting of the Aliso Canyon natural gas storage facility gas leak:
On October 23, 2015, SoCalGas detected a leak at one of the wells at its Aliso Canyon natural gas storage facility, located in the northern part of the San Fernando Valley in Los Angeles County. SoCalGas took immediate action to secure the area and implement safety precautions. Officials alerted on October 23 included the Los Angeles Fire Department, the Los Angeles County Fire Department, the Los Angeles County Fire Department’s Health Hazardous Materials Division, the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health, the State of California’s Department of Conservation’s Division of Oil, Gas, & Geothermal Resources, the South Coast Air Quality Management District, the California Public Utilities Commission, the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors, the City of Los Angeles, local public schools, Castlebay Lane Charter School and Porter Ranch Community School. 
Background and Media Resource materials can be found here:  https://www.socalgas.com/documents/news-room/background-resource-materials-media-briefing.pdf.  
Regarding the community impact of the Agua Prieta pipeline project:
There is strong support in the local community for the project, as outlined in the following five articles:
http://tribuna.com.mx/nota.php?n=4905
http://www.diariodelyaqui.mx/secciones/principal/107705-avalan-yaquis-gasoducto
http://www.diariodelyaqui.mx/secciones/principal/107892-la-tribu-no-frenara-el-desarrollo
http://www.elimparcial.com/EdicionEnLinea/Notas/Obregon/04102015/1013943-Avanza-llegada-de-gasoducto-IP.html
http://www.radiosonora.com.mx/2016/04/02/buen-avance-lleva-gasoducto-en-tierras-yaquis/
Throughout all of Sempra Energy’s operations, and across all stakeholder groups, we respect human rights. Our business can impact – and be impacted by – employees, customers, community members, suppliers, policymakers and shareholders. We strive to engage with these stakeholders, to listen to their concerns, and to incorporate their suggestions and ideas whenever and wherever feasible. Of note, we recently completed a human rights assessment which included peer benchmarking. 
Thank you, again, for providing us with the opportunity to respond.

